
GEORGIA 

August 28, 2023

Ms. Holly R. Anderson, Clerk
Vermont Public Utility Commission
112 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05620

Re: VELCO's Franklin County Line Upgrade Project

Dear Ms. Anderson:

VERMONT 

The Town of Georgia Selectboard would like to extend our support for VELCO's application to the
Vermont Public Utility Commission. The Town of Georgia's Municipal Plan dated 01/09/2017,
recognizes the importance of efficient and economic utilization of energy.

The Town of Georgia has been briefed on this proposal by representatives from Vermont Electric Power
Company. The Town Selectboard has authorized me to send this letter expressing its support for this
project.

Sincerely, 
�

i-��

Devon Thomas

Town of Georgia Selectboard

cc: Shana Louiselle, VELCO
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SELECTBOARD

September 6th, 2023

Re: VELCO’s Franklin County Line Upgrade Project

Dear Ms. Anderson:

Shana Louiselle, VELCOcc:

^OWN 0/- P.O. 8ox37

St. Albans Bay

Vermont 05481

Anna Bourdon, Town Clerk

Sean T. Adkins, Town Manager

The Town of St. Albans has been briefed on this proposal by representatives from

VELCO. The Town of St. Albans Selectboard has authorized me to send this letter

expressing its support for this project.

The Town of St. Albans Selectboard would like to extend our support for Vermont

Electric Power Company’s (VELCO) application to the Vermont Public Utility

Commission. The Town of St. Albans’ Municipal Plan dated June 15th, 2020,

recognizes the importance of Franklin County Line Upgrade.

Ms. Holly R. Anderson, Clerk

Vermont Public Utility Commission

1 1 2 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05620

Bryan Deslauriers, Chair

Jack Brigham, Vice Chair

Jonathan Giroux

Brendan Deso

Jeff Sanders

Phone

802-524-7589

Fax

802-524-5816

Website

www.stalbanstown.com

oj? G
Bryan DesLauriers, Chair

Town of St. Albans Selectboard

CHARTERED

1763

St.^Ubans
VERMONT



September 5, 2023

Re: VELCO’s Franklin County Line Upgrade Project

Dear Ms. Anderson:

Sincerely

Shana Louiselle, VELCOcc:

1784172.1

Earl Fournier

Chair

Town of Swanton Selectboard

The Town of Swanton has been briefed on this proposal by representatives from Vermont
Electric Power Company. The Town Selectboard has authorized me to send this letter

expressing its support for this project.

The Town of Swanton Selectboard would like to extend our support for VELCO’s application to
the Vermont Public Utility Commission. The Town of Swanton’s Municipal Plan dated August
22, 2023 recognizes the importance ofplanning for increased electric demand with the support of
Efficiency Vermont and local electric utilities.

Ms. Holly R. Anderson, Clerk

Vermont Public Utility Commission

112 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05620

TOWN OF SWANTON

Selectboard
P.O. Box 71 1

1 Academy street
Swanton, VT 05488


